Vox Populi

“A very good morning ma'am
A big gratitude from the core of my heart for all that the school has
done ...the meticulously crafted curricula....the personal touch of the

teachers....

Everything under your able guidance.
Special thanks to Harpreet Sir for patiently catering to the anxiety of all

parents

Mrs. Amrita Bhullar

(Mother of Agam Mohan - Class VTH and Annant - Class IST).

Thank you dear parent!
This bright morning we were pleasantly surprised! An emotional note
from a parent, made all the difference. It will surely encourage all the

Staff, which has worked as a Team, for the benefit of the learners.

Mrs. Pooja Prakash

Principal




For anyone who thinks schools don't care.
SCHOOLS CARE!

Did the school ever post the spoiled tiffin box picture on
whatsapp or on FB, which was kept in the child's bag
unattended?

Did the school ever mention about the unwell child, who was
driven back to his or her house along with a caring school staff,
after making numerous callS?

Did the school ever put an email to the parents stating that the
vacation period of the teachers has been reduced as they have
to take extra training to update themselves with the
curriculum?

Did a teacher ever share a selfl with a student stating that

“shared my lunch with my student as his mother was unwell
and was not able to cook for him"...feeling joyful?

Did any teacher ever share a screenshot of her medical report
which says she has High BP and Spondylitis due to lack of
sleep?

Did the school ever share a big post on the child who had just
lost one of his parents, and how the Principal and the teachers
took special care of him on emotional grounds?

Did the school "nanny" ever sit in the park with other parents
and gossip that how a child soiled her dress by vomiting on her
and she was wearing that stained/wet dress for the whole day?




There are uncountable incidences like these happening in the
school every day and every minute but the school staff and the
teachers don't share these incidents on social media.

Schools care and share whatever is a pride to students and
their parents.

So, before you convey your grudge in an inappropriate way on
social media about the school and its staff, please take a few
precious moments of yours and rethink.

Please note that the school is also working for the students
and managing so many kids efficiently and effectively day in
and day out with utmost love, care and devotion. The teachers
teach them, care for them, love them, scold them, cry with
them, laugh with them and also sometimes learn from them.

Hence, please respect the school, and let your child learn how
to respect.

If as a parent you showcase negativity in front of your child
about the school, remember next time it could be you...because
by this time he or she may learn this art of being disrespectful
to one who CARES. So contribute in giving a respectful face to
education.

ITS TIME TO DEMAND RAISE, not a raise in remunerations but
a raise in RESPECT, DIGNITY AND VALUE.

Mrs. Amrita Bhullar
(Mother of Agam Mohan - Class V™ and Annant - Class I°7).




